From: Feodor Scheinmann [ GGG
Sent: 17 May 2020 20:00

To: Planning [INEG_G_G———

Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/1786/T have been received by the council.

ot iy 2026, 270 [ -

Dear Sir/Madam, , we are submitting our objection to the proposed felling to ground level 14 trees
seen and some that are adjacent to our NW elevation apartment in Oak Hill Lodge NW3 7LN in
support to complaints raised by Claiire Newbrook Faraday Property Management representing the
views of the residents of the estate.The TPO is to be upheld as this precedent to the contrary would
greatly demage the character of the public preservation area of Hampstead, and have a negative
impact where protection of trees bring well known public benefits with reducing air and noise
pollution and even home for protected species of birds .

Yours sincerely

Dr. F. Scheinmann

Comments made by Dr.Feodor Scheinmann




